
 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

DATE: October 3, 2024 

 

SARATOGA COUNTY BOARD OF ELECTIONS ANNOUNCES VOTER REGISTRATION DAYS 
 

BALLSTON SPA, NY -- The Saratoga County Board of Elections (BOE) is reminding residents to 
ensure they are registered to vote ahead of the upcoming November election. To participate in-
person or by mail in the 2024 General Election or local elections, voters in New York State must 
register by the deadline of October 26. 
 
This year, the Saratoga County BOE staff and volunteers will offer local registration days with 
dedicated hours to facilitate the voter registration process. 

A voter registration day is scheduled for Saturday, October 5, from 2P.M. to 9P.M. at the Saratoga 
County Board of Elections office at 50 West High Street, Ballston Spa, NY 12020.  

Additionally, a second voter registration day will take place on Thursday, October 10, from 9A.M. to 
1P.M. at the same location. 
 
For more information on voter registration, polling locations, or early mail-in voting, please visit the 
Board of Elections website. 
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https://www.saratogacountyny.gov/departments/board-of-elections/

